
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNUAL UPDATE 2021 
 
2021 was for all of us about people of course supporting our wonderful service users, and also hiring 
some important new team members plus the formation of our staff benefits program, Club Wellgate.  
 
Introducing Club Wellgate 
 
We are excited to launch Club Wellgate! Starting after passing a 6-month probation, all Wellgate/MNP 
staff members will receive a Blue Light card, offering various discounts, 24-hour online GP access, a 
week’s free stay in our Mumbles holiday home, and entry into our monthly prize draws for trips, hotel 
stays, and more. 
 

 
 
New Team Members 
 

 Helen Dyball joined as HR Director for Wellgate and is based in our London office. 
 

 
 

 Jon Eden was promoted to Acquisitions Director in August 2021. 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 Sally Wheeler - Wellgate Operations Director, joined us in December 2021, bringing her 
expertise to enhance our operational effectiveness. 
 

            
 
New Staff Benefit - Welsh Holiday Cottage 
 
We are excited to announce a new staff benefit! Our beautiful 5-bedroom holiday home in The 
Mumbles, Wales, is now available for staff to book and enjoy with their families and friends. Bookings 
opened in December 2021. The house offers stunning sea views and is set in a gorgeous location with 
plenty to explore and enjoy. 
 

     
 

 
 
Sandbach Opens Its Doors 
 
In October 2021, we completed and opened our Sandbach Supported Living development. These 
purpose-built apartments are specially designed for individuals with an assessed need for care and 
support. The apartments feature spacious lounge areas, bedrooms, and high-specification kitchens 
and bathrooms, offering a comfortable and supportive living environment. 
 

                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
New Acquisitions 
 

 The Grafton, located in Worksop, was acquired in September 2021. It is set to be converted 
into brand-new specialist care apartments designed for those with an assessed need for care 
and support. 
 

              
 
 

 Rose Cottage was also acquired this year. This charming five-bedded bungalow is situated in 
the heart of New Romney, close to the Kent coast. Residents at Rose Cottage are encouraged 
to take an active role in planning and running the home. They can also access local activities at 
the community hub and the nearby academy, which features a gym and cinema. 
 

 
 

 
 
Thank You 
 
A huge thank you to all our dedicated staff members for consistently delivering exceptional care and 
support. Your hard work and continuous efforts are deeply appreciated, and we look forward to all 
that we can achieve together in 2022. 

 
Best wishes 

   

Simon and Jack 
 
 
 
 
 
 


